
 
 
 

  
 
KaPOW- Kids and Print Outreach Workshops 
Many thanks to Linda, Lianne, Elaine and Annette 
from the Wagga Wagga Art Gallery for bringing their 
expertise and engaging workshops to our school. We 
appreciate the opportunity to present new and 
exciting art techniques to the students. Tomorrow 
we will also have a very special guest with Aunty 
Lorraine Tye coming to talk to the children about her 
art practice and life story. The students will also help 
create a giant mosaic mural. 
 
Enviro Mentors 
Today we were also fortunate enough to have Marc 
Harper - Sustainability Educator from Keep NSW 
Beautiful, visit our school and present workshops for 
all the students.  
 
SASS Week 
This is SASS (School Admin Support Staff) Week. I 
would like to acknowledge the hard work put in by 
all our support staff this week. Mrs Manning and Ms 
Logan keep the office running smoothly and go out 
of their way to attend to the needs of students, 
parents and staff members. Mrs Hill is also a vital 
part of our school support staff and is very special to 
all the students and staff whom she supports. We 
also appreciate the support of Mr Blight and Ms 
Lucas who work hard to keep our school neat and 
tidy throughout the year. Thank you very much for 
all your support! 
 
Milo Cricket Day 
Mr Shoard will be accompanying Stage 3 (Tuesday) 
and Stage 2 (Wednesday) cricketers to enjoy a Milo 
Cricket Day at Jubilee Park this week.  
 
Footy Colours Day 
Please encourage your child to wear their footy 
colours this Friday and bring a gold coin donation to 
support cancer research. 
 
 
 
 

 
Father’s Day Stall 
Year 6 are selling gifts for Father’s Day this Friday. 
Each gift will be $5.00 and if gift bags are required 
they will be $1.00. If there are any gifts not 
purchased at the end, students will be invited to 
purchase a second gift if they wish. 
 
School Planning Workshops 
This Thursday and Friday I will be attending two days 
of training in Wagga, around the new school 
planning process. Thank you to those families who 
have provided valuable suggestions into the future 
of our school.  
 
Jump Rope for Heart 
Please remind students that they don’t have long to 
organise sponsors for the Jump Off day next week, 
on Friday 12th September. 
 
Life Education 
Healthy Harold will be here soon! Next Thursday the 
Life Education van will be arriving at school. All 
novelties must be pre-ordered if students wish to 
purchase any. These purchases will help support the 
Life Education Program and see it continue into the 
future. 
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Merit Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received Merit Certificates at last week’s 
assembly: 
Kinder/1 Darcy Bell, Will Burkinshaw, 

Caleb Brown        
Year 2/3/4  Chloe Buchanan, Abbey-Lee 

Noden, Grace Heffernan 
Year 4/5/6 Jaiden Burkinshaw, Bailey 

Pollard, Karlie Boyton 
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Canteen Friday - 05/09/14 
Canteen this Friday 29/08/14 
HELPERS:  
MORNING   LUNCH TIME  
Kylie Lewington Teresa McDonald 
Karen Kirk  Kylie Lewingotn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Monday - 08/09/14 
Chicken Burger - $3.00 each 
HELPERS:Teresa McDonald 
            
SRC will be selling  
Cups of Jelly - $1.00 each 

When: Monday, 22 September 2014 
Where: Narrandera Netball Association - Cnr 
Elizabeth St and Victoria Ave, Narrandera 
Time: 10:00am -1:00pm  
           (arrive at 9:30 am for registration) 
Participants will receive a Netball NSW goodie bag 
including a Gilbert netball! 
*3 hours of netball fun *Age specific *Learn new skills 
*Try new netball moves * Tailored to participant skill 
levels *Accredited coaches on hand *Play lots of fun 
games and improve your netball skills all at the same 
time! 
For: Children aged 5 – 12 years old, Cost:$40.00 
Bring: Healthy snacks, drink bottle, sunscreen and a 
hat 
Registrations for this clinic will close: Friday 12 
September 2014. 
 

P & C Meeting 
Just a friendly reminder that our meeting will be 

held tonight at 7.00pm in the Library. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please support Cancer Research by wearing 
your favourite footy colours this Friday 5th 
September and bringing a gold coin donation! 
Students will also be able to join in a colouring-
in competition for 50 cents if they choose. 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 
2015 

Kindergarten enrolment forms for 2015 are 
now available from the school office. If you 
have a child or know a family with a child 
ready to start school next year please collect 
the form from the office or contact the 
school and one can be mailed out to you.          
                   
        LEARN PLAY GROW 
 

 
 
This Friday Year Six will be having a Father’s Day Stall. Gifts will be sold at 
$5.00 each and $1.00 for a gift bag if required. We have catered for one gift per 
child but if there are any leftover students may purchase another gift 

LOST PROPERTY - The bin is overloaded, 
please call into the office and have a look 

through if you are missing any items. 
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